Press Release
Coshocton County 2021 Summer Food Service Program
The U.S. Department of Agriculture’s (*USDA) Summer Food Service Program (SFSP), also known as the Summer Meals Program, provides kids and teens in low income areas free meals when school is out.  This is a federally-funded and state administered program.  It provides free healthy meals to children and teens during the summer months. 
For summer 2021, Kno Ho Co Ashland Community Action will sponsor the Summer Food Service Program in Coshocton County.  There is no sign up required.  Lunch for kids 18 and under will be provided free at five locations in Coshocton County from June 14 through August 6, 2021.
Meals will be served in a “Grab and Go” format, that children are able to take with them and eat away from the delivery site.  Parents can drive or walk through each site with their children to pick up their meals.  A limited number of meals will be delivered to each site which will be handed out until gone. 
Meals will be available Mondays through Fridays at the following locations and times:
Meadows Apartments                          
11:30 -11:45		

Ohio Family Counseling 
11:45 			
	
Heritage Apartments                              
12:00 – 12:15				 

Chestnut Crossing Apartments          
Serve at 12:45		 

Burt Park                                                    
1:00 -1:15 Pm			 	
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Kno Ho Co Ashland Community Action is partnering with the Holmes County Department of Job and Family Services and the Summer Youth Employment Program (WIOA) to provide these meals. More information is available by calling Kno Ho Co Ashland Community Action Head Start offices at 330-377-4567.
*USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.
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